
 LB bilateral osteotomy  

(June 2018) 

 

It is not an understatement to say that Mr O'Leary has changed my life. After suffering with 

pain for over 4 years which meant giving up running and seeing numerous different 

consultants, I was referred to Mr O'Leary. He was really supportive and understanding from 

the very first appointment to the final operation to remove the metal plates. I can't thank him 

enough for finally making me pain free.  

… please pass on my thanks to Mr O'Leary as he has really helped and was great throughout 

the past year.  

 

 


